Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 19 March 2016 12:10

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: The Broad Walk Regent=s Park 2016/0631/P + 2016/0977/L ADVICE from THE

REGENT'S PARK CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Dear Matthias, here is our advice on this application: I'm sorry its a day
or two late. I look forward to meeting you on site next week. All good
wishes, Richard

ADVICE from THE REGENT’S PARK CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

12A Manley Street London NW18LT

March 7 2016

The Broad Walk Regent=s Park 2016/0631/P + 2016/0977/L

Installation of a new public drinking fountain.

No objection in principle. There was discussion about the location of the new fountain, in particular why it
was not located on one of the main axes of the MoneyPenny fountain, to acknowledge the importance of
the historic structure in this area of the Broad Walk.

It was acknowledged that a location within the larger circle of grass and hard surface was a way of
meeting expectations — based in the history of the MoneyPenny fountain — that drinking water was
available in the area.

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair RPCAAC



